
                

20th January 2022 

Deputy Peadar Toibin   

Dáil Éireann    

Leinster House 

Dublin 2. 

 

PQ 1742/22 - To ask the Minister for Health the number of patients who are clinically discharged 

but who are in hospital; the number of patients who are clinically discharged in hospital for six 

months or less, between six months and one year, between one year and 18 months, between 18 

months and two years and for more than two years 

 

Dear Deputy Toibin, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  

The information requested has been provided by the Business Information Unit (BIU) in the attached 

document. 

 

I trust that this is of assistance.  

Yours sincerely, 

  

  

Carol Ivory 

General Manager,  

Acute Operations 


